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The San Antonio Alamo Area Local has 
purchased bandanas for every member. 

TTOO  GGEETT  AA  BBAANNDDAANNAA                                                                                

YYOOUU  MMUUSSTT  BBEE  AA  MMEEMMBBEERR!!!!!!  

A statement from the Department of Health 
reads: “Homemade masks limit the spread of 

infectious droplets in the air by containing 
coughs and sneezes. When a homemade mask 

can’t be acquired, a scarf or bandana can be 
utilized. By implementing community use of these homemade fabric or cloth 

masks, everyone will have a higher degree of protection from this virus.” 

Contact your Steward for your free mask, if you are at a Station or Associate 
Office contact the Union Office at 210-271-0853 and one will be mailed to you. 

The internet has many sources with tutorials for making an effective mask out   
of a bandana, just Google “making a bandana face mask” for many options!! 


